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Confirmation Letters  

By now all families should have received their confirmation letter by USPS for the 2019-2020 school year.  

If you have not received yours, please contact Ellen at 617-969-3130 or ellenweiss@bascp.org.  

  

Last Day of School  

The last day of school this year is Tuesday, June 18th.  Children will be released from school at 12 PM.  

BASCP will be open from 12:00pm-3:00pm. Please be sure to pack a lunch!   

  

The End of the Year                                                                           

It is hard to believe that the end of the school year is upon us.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for letting us care for your children.  It has been a pleasure and I look forward to seeing you in Septem-

ber.  Enjoy your summer!!!  

 

Medications 

Please be sure to pick up all medications from your program coordinator on your child’s last day of after 

school.  

 

BASCP’s 8th Annual Children vs. Adults Basketball Game and Ice Cream Social                                                            
Calling all Adults!!!!!  Dust off your basketball sneakers and begin practicing your ball skills because we 

need you on Thursday, June 6 at 5:00pm to take on the children in a game of basketball.  The game will be 

followed by a delicious ice cream social.     

 

Important Dates 

June 1 - All September 2019 Tuition payments due 

June 6 - Adult vs. Child Basketball Game and Ice Cream Social (5:00pm start time) 

June 11 - BASCP Summer Blast Off 

June 12 - Kindergarten Graduation, Group B  (2:00 pm start time) 

June 13 - Kindergarten Graduation, Group A  (2:00 pm start time)  

June 18 - Last day of school - BASCP closes at 3pm  

mailto:ellenweiss@bascp.org


As the school year comes to a close I start thinking about summer camp and when I think 

about summer camp I think about popsicles. Because your children are such big fans of popsi-

cles, Helena will help them make their own healthy fruit pops. All of us will need to eat lots of 

popsicles because Monica has planned many popsicle stick crafts – popsicle sticks will be ex-

ploding, bending, and much more. The Ozone will have more than popsicles and their sticks in 

June. Highlights include learning different lawn games, having another Scratch day, and enjoy 

the traditional BASCP events: Step-Up Day, Summer Blast Off, and Teachers vs. Kids, the 

Rematch of the Rematch. 

Andrew, Helena, Monica, and I enjoyed working with your children this year. Ozone students 

are a talented, enthusiastic, friendly group and we enjoy so many great moments throughout 

the year. I hope you have a great summer. Thank you. 

As we wrap up a wonderful year of fun and adventure, we will carry that excitement into June 

as we entertain the theme of “Happy Camper”!  Colin, Nolan, and Imge have prepared a bunch 

of their own camp favorite games and activities to share with your children and get them excit-

ed about the summer!  There will be fun games including Monopoly, Spoons (The card game), 

and other outdoor games.  There will also be active sports including kickball, frisbee, basket-

ball, and knock out!  We will also have crafty activities which include paper plate sun visors 

and cupcake liner fireworks!  Don’t forget our Annual Summer Blast Off event on June 11! 

For those in 3rd grade going into 4th grade next year, we will be having our annual Step Up 

Days to the Ozone on June 4th and June 5th!!  Have a Happy Summer! 

4-5 Ozone 

K Extended Day 

2-3 Comets 

K-1 Stars 

Greetings K Extended Day families! June is sure to be a busy and exciting month, with our 

Happy Camper theme! For the month of June, kindergarteners will be busy making prepara-

tions for our K Graduation ceremonies: Group B Graduation will take place on June 12th at 

2pm. Group A Graduation will take place on June 13th at 2 pm. In addition, kindergarteners 

will be exploring nature and the outdoors with planting, outdoor games, and much more! As 

the weather gets warmer, please be sure to send your child to BASCP with a water bottle and 

we will help encourage all students to stay hydrated! As always, feel free to e-mail me 

(christieb@bascp.org) or call the office (617-969-3130) with any questions!  

Happy Spring, K-1 families! For our June theme of "Happy Camper", we will be engaging stu-

dents with activities that are inspired by summer camp, camping, and the outdoors! From Solar 

Prints to Water Balloon Baseball, Playground Clean-Up to Plastic Water Bottle Fish, kids will 

have the opportunity to be activity, creative, playful, and to enjoy the company of peers and 

teachers for our last month of the 2018-2019 school year! As always, feel free to e-mail me 

(christieb@bascp.org) or call the office (617-969-3130) with any questions!  
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Enrichment & Billing 
June 2019 
 

Enrichment: 

Ozone: 

 
 
Farm 2 Market: 

 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has participated in our enrichment 
programing in the 2018/19 school year. For those of you who are returning in 2019/20, please 
look out for our Fall enrichment brochure this September to see what classes will be available at 
BASCP in September, October, and November. 
 
Billing: 

Please note that BASCP’s offices will close for the summer on Tuesday, June 18th. So, if you are 
someone who will require a receipt for any 2018/19 payments please send your request to will-
chamberland@bascp.org by 5:55pm on Monday, June 17, so that I can provide you with a receipt 
before our closing. 
 
Thank you and have a great summer! 
William Chamberland 
Email: willchamberland@bascp.org 

What: When Time: Who: Where: 

Pizza Party Tuesday, June 4 12:30-3:00pm 5th Grade Students Bill’s Pizzeria 

What: When Time: Who: Where: 

Planting Wednesday, June 5 4:00-5:00pm All Programs Raised Garden Beds 

Planting Thursday, June 6 4:00-5:00pm All Programs Raised Garden Beds 

Planting Friday, June 7 4:00-5:00pm All Programs Raised Garden Beds 
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